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TENDER NOTICE:  CANCELLATION 

 
Notice is hereby given to all bidders that the following tender has been cancelled:  

 
TENDER NUMBER: T/ING/004/2024 – THE UPGRADING OF THE KLEINKRANTZ 

WASTEWATER TREATMENT WORKS, NEW SLUDGE DEWATERING FACILITY AND 
RELATED INFRASTRUCTURE 

 
Tenderers may address all queries related to the tender to Mr. Adrian van Molendorff at  (044) 801 
9111 #1583 or via email at avmolendorff@george.gov.za. 
 
 
MR. D ADONIS  
ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER  
GEORGE MUNICIPALITY 
GEORGE   
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